
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE   DECEMBER 8, 2003 

COUNCIL REPRESENTATION ON CORRIDOR & EMPLOYMENT AREA DESIGN 
STANDARDS STUDY / WORKING GROUP 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
1. That Council appoint a Council representative(s) to participate on the Corridor and 

Employment Area Design Standards Study/Working Group.  

Purpose 

To appoint a Council representative(s) to participate on the Corridor and Employment Area 
Design Standards Study/Working Group.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

At its meeting of December 16, 2002, Council for the City of Vaughan appointed Regional 
Councillors Frustaglio and Rosati, and Councillor Ferri (Ward 1) to participate on the Corridor and 
Employment Area Design Standard Study/Working Group.  Given the new composition of 
Council, staff are recommending that Council appoint a Council representative(s) to participate in 
the Study/Working Group in anticipation of future meetings and workshops. 

Conclusion 

Given the new composition of Council, it is an appropriate time for Council to appoint a 
member(s) of Council to participate on the Corridor and Employment Area Design Standards 
Study/Working Group in anticipation of future meetings and workshops. 

Attachments 

1. Extract from Council Meeting Minutes of December 16, 2002 �Corridor and Employment 
Area Design Standards Study Working Group� 

Report prepared by: 

Steven Bell, Urban Design Project Coordinator, ext. 8661 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
MICHAEL DeANGELIS      DIANA BIRCHALL 
Commissioner of Planning     Director of Urban Design 



 

 

 


